
 

 

 

Cir/11/AVIS/2024-25         Date:11.06.2024 

Dear Parents,          

Greetings from AVIS  

The school is ready and excited to welcome back our students for the AY 2024-25. 

Below are the details regarding the timings and instructions for the upcoming term: 

Grade  Reopening date  Timings Working Days  

Nursery – PP2 13th June 2024 8:20 AM -12:30 PM  5 Days a week (Monday to Friday) 

Grade I-II 12th June 2024 8:20 AM-3:10 PM  5 Days a week (Monday to Friday) 

Grade III-IX 12th June 2024 8:20 AM-3:10 PM  6 days a week (Monday to 

Saturday) Note: 2nd,4th & 5th 

Saturdays are Holidays. 

Dispersal Details: 

Grade  School Transport 

Dispersal Timing  

Own/Private 

Transport Dispersal 

Timing  

Point of Pick up  GATE No                 

( for Arrival 

& Dispersal ) 

Nursery to 

PP2 

12:20 PM -12:30 

PM 

12:30 PM - 12:40 PM From Pre-Primary 

Block 

1 

I & II 3:00 PM 3:10 PM Grade I-

Respective 

classrooms 

Grade II-                        

Pre-primary Block 

 

 

1 

III & IV 3:00PM 3:10 PM Main Assembly 

area 

2 

V & VI 3:00PM 3:10PM Basketball court 2 

VII, VIII, 

IX & X 

3:00PM 3:10PM New Block 3 

Note: GATE-1 is used for School Transport  

Important Instructions: 

1. Ensure that your ward brings all necessary books, notebooks( neatly covered and 

labelled), and stationery items. 

2.  Ensure that your ward submits the Holiday homework. 



 

 

3. Students showing any symptoms of illness should stay at home and seek medical 

advice. 

4. Students should bring healthy lunch and snacks.(Avoid Plastic lunch Boxes ) 

5. Parent-Teacher Communication: 

o We encourage regular communication between parents and teachers. Kindy 

use the student almanac for the same 

o Parent-Teacher meetings will be scheduled periodically and communicated in 

advance. (Expect any one of the parents or both  to attend the same)   

We are looking forward to welcoming our students back and are committed to ensuring a safe 

and productive learning environment. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Ms.G.Vanaja  

Principal  

 

 


